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FORUM ON POST-FELLOWSHIP SUBSPECIALTY 
TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT

HOSTED BY YOUNG FELLOWS COMMITTEE
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30 GASCOIGNE ROAD, KOWLOON

The College has formed a committee on post-fellowship subspecialty training and

development to study the direction and road map of post-fellowship training. As a

part of young fellows in the College, you are cordially invited to share your opinion,

raise your query, voice up your concern, give your comment, propose your solution

and actively participate in this issue.

The forum on Post-fellowship Subspecialty Training and Development as a platform

for all young fellows to express and exchange views. Welcome for participation.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: HKCOS SECRETARIAT @ 2871 8722


